
 

Dear Woodward Families, 

 Can you believe that we are already in the month of March?  Where has 

the time gone?  Parents we need your help!!!  This year we have been 

inundated with a number of students having the flu.  If your child has any of the 

symptoms; please keep them at home.  We have sent students home daily with 

fevers, and other forms of the illness on a daily basis and unfortunately this 

strand of the flu has been spreading through our school like wild flowers.  We 

want all of our students to be at school daily; however if they are ill we run the 

risk of spreading the sickness to others.  If you have any questions please 

contact our school nurse, our family community specialist, or 

myself for assistance.  Thank you in advance for helping us 

keep all of our students well!!! 

     In the best interest of children,                                                                                  

     Dr. Carla F. Cunigan  

P r i n c i pa l ’s  M e s s a g e  
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Read Across America Day March 2 

Parent Conference Day 

March 15  5:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.  

March 16   5:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

March 27  8:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m.                                     

(report card pick-up only  -No Conferences) 

No School March 17 

Woodward 5k Run/Walk    (Carondolet 

Park)  

March 18 

8:00 am 

Spring Break ( Schools closed) March 20-24 

Kindergarten and  Room 011 field 

Trip to Missouri Botanical Gardens 

March 31 



                               The store will be open every Friday for all students    

                                    that have at least 5 Violet days in a row.        

      Submitted   by Mrs.  Warren, School Coun-

Students, please remember to follow ALL of the school expectations: 

          1.  Be Respectful       2.  Be Responsible          3.  Be Safe 

Character Word of the Month :   

COOPERATION 

                  Working together to accomplish the same goal. 

Nurse Notes 

     Submitted by Ms. Nance, School Nurse 

Affinia Health Care will be here  at  Woodward doing hearing      

screenings on the following dates for Kg, 1st, 3rd,  and 5th  grades and  

students who are new to the  district.    The dates are as follows:  

March 7, 2017 

March 14, 2017 



Celebrate  Read Across America Day  

by reading one of these great books by Dr. Seuss! 

Submitted by Ms. N. Davis, Librarian/Woodward  Wildcat Newsletter Editor 







                             If you are interested in your child attending our                     

             Pre-Kindergarten program, please visit our district website at 

                                    http://www.slps.org/Page/11726 

There, you can find information about the program, and how to register.   

You can also register online.    

If your child is already attending this school year, find the re-enrollment      

information here:  http://www.slps.org/Page/32402 

                            ** For additional information contact the  

                         Early Childhood Education  Office  at  (314) 331-6150  

Submitted by Ms. Doyle, Family and Community Specialist 

If you are interested in volunteering at our school, 

please see Ms. Doyle, or call for more  information 

at (314) 353-1346. 

Also, please contact Ms. Doyle if you are interested 

in participating in our PTO.  


